
 

 

 

I wanted to take a few moments to say a big thank you to all the parents that brought 
in all our Easter items.  The children had so much fun during the Easter Egg Hunt!  
Thank you for all our monthly snacks. 

During the month of March, the children enjoyed doing St. Patrick and Easter 
activities.  I made a St. Patrick’s Day sensory box during the month of March and 
added gold coins and cups.  Green grass and eggs was added, and the gold coins were 
left in the sensory box for them to put in the eggs. 

We painted a shamrock green for St. Patrick’s Day.  The children stamped bunnies and 
eggs on their paper for Easter.  During the month of March, we also concentrated on 
colors.  I have color pom poms and the children would name the colors and get to put 
the pom poms in a cup.  We worked on our fine motor skills by using a pair of tongs to 
pick the pom poms up to put them in a cup.  Everyone loved this activity. 

During the month of April, we will be discussing Spring.  We will be reading 
books on spring.  We had so much fun with both sensory boxes that we 

made that we’ve decided to make one for our Spring theme.  We will be making a 
bug sensory box which we will add bugs.  We will also do a water sensory and make a 
pond.  The children will add frogs and ducks to our pond.  

The children will be painting rain drops because it does rain in the 
spring.  They love to lace beads on a piece of string, so we will be doing 
that to work on their fine motor during the month of April. To go along 
with our rain drops, we will be making paper plate umbrellas.  We will 
paint the umbrellas.  The children will also be painting a sun to show 
how it is warming up in the spring. 

When we go outside to play, we are going to be looking at the trees to see how they 
have changed now that it is spring.  We are going to look and see if the leaves on the 
trees are growing back.  The children love to explore the playground to see what kinds 
of bugs they can find.  We love to get the sidewalk chalk out now that it is warmer and 
draw on the sidewalk.    
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